	PTA Meeting TONIGHT
 

	September 24, 2020
General Membership PTA Meeting at 6:45 pm TONIGHT (Thursday, 9/24)
Lisbon Park (directly in front of Lisbon Elementary School)
​​​​​​​
This PTA meeting will be very brief; we’ll be conducting official business that requires in-person voting in order to close out the 2019-2020 school year. The meeting will not be informational in nature. We'll be electing the new board, approving minutes from the last general membership meeting in February, and conducting any financial business that's needed. We're as excited to kick off this new school year in ROARsome PTA style as you are, so look for information on upcoming general membership meetings, filled with lots of great information about the new school year, at lisbonpta.org and on Facebook soon!
Nominees for all Board positions can be found by visiting the Lisbon ES PTA website at lisbonpta.org.

A few notes:
 - We need a minimum of seven (7) 2019-2020 LES PTA members to meet quorum. As a reminder, your 2019-2020 membership is valid through 9/30/2020. We'd love to see you at a safe virtual distance!
 - Please remember to bring a mask or other face covering. We’ll be maintaining 6 feet of space from each other. Hand sanitizer will be available.
 - We are not able to provide chairs, but you can bring a chair or blanket if you wish.
 - We will not be handing out paper copies of the agenda. Instead, we’ll post it to the Lisbon ES PTA website no later than noon today.
 - Please bring pen and paper if you’d like to take notes.
 - Please let us know if you have any questions by sending an email to president@lisbonpta.org.
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